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July 23rd, 2019        Filed Electronically 
 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Attention: Ms. Walli, Board Secretary 
 

Re: Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc  
 2020 Cost of Service Application EB-2019-0037 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc (GSHI) is scheduled to file a Cost of Service Application for May 1st, 
2020 Electricity Distribution Rates and remains committed to submitting a complete application that 
conforms to the most recent filing requirements issued by the Board. 
 
GSHI has been working diligently and have applied all of the resources we feel we can to the 
application.  However, as of today’s date we do not believe we will able to provide a fulsome and 
complete application by the August 30th, 2019 filing deadline.  We would appreciate the Board’s 
understanding for an extension of the filing requirement deadline to October 31st, 2019. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Tiija Luttrell, CPA, CA 
Supervisor - Regulatory 
 


